
BHS DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

WEDNESDAY 
 
It is October 9, and it is Day 3 
 
FROM THE OFFICE:     
 
The BHS Open House is on Wednesday, October 16th, and we need your 
help!  If you want to be a tour guide, please see Ms. Hill, Ms. Sarlos or Ms. 
Averback.  
 
STUDENT LIFE:   
 
 
GMAA: 
 
Defacto T-Shirts: Shirts are available now, please see the schedule outside 
the A-gym for when you can pick them up. All BHS sports team members 
receive one per school year. 
 
Softball: Girls game today at home vs. Kuper. Early dismissal is at 3:15, 
game begins at 4:00. 
 
Girls Grade 8 Volleyball:  Practice tomorrow morning 
 
Girls Grade 7 Volleyball:  Practice tomorrow after school in the F Gym. 
 
Bantam Boys Volleyball: Our next tournament is tomorrow. It will be a long 
day so pack extra snacks and a water bottle. 
 
Cadet Girls Basketball: Tryouts this Friday in the A-gym at 7:30 AM.  
 
Cadet Boys Basketball: 2nd tryout Friday in the F-Gym at 7:30.  
 
Juvenile Boys Basketball: first tryout Friday morning in the F-Gym at 
7:30am  
 
M18 Hockey: Please hand in your forms today so you can participate in 
tryouts. Tryout #1 is tomorrow morning, on the ice at 7 AM at excellence 
ice. 
 
CLUBS:  
 
 
TRIPS: 
Attention Grade 11s: New spots are available on the grade 11 trip to 
Europe. If you are interested in seeing the Swiss Alps, Eiffel Tower or 
Roman Colosseum please come and speak with Ms Murray in B207 



 

 
Sec 3 New York Trip: All students who have not picked up their deposit, 
must do so this week during recess from Ms J in the A-Gym. 
 
 
Voices Magazine  
 
From the student editors and team  
Hey bisons! Before I continue, I would like to acknowledge that BHS resides on the 
unceded territory of the kahnawake people. As a community, we respect and honor those 
who have come before us, while recognizing the harm that was brought upon them. We 
recognize that the land we use for our education was stolen and as a community, BHS 
will continue to credit and respect those who were forcefully removed from their homes. 
Now, Voices Magazine is inviting the BHS community to submit a piece of writing on 
your perspective of truth and reconciliation or the impact of Red Dress Day and Orange 
Shirt day. If this is of interest to you, then submit your writing to the Voices team through 
Ms Cochrane at mcochrane@lbpearson.ca  and she will forward it to us. Submissions 
must be no more than 250 words and can be poetry, an opinion article or a non-fiction 
piece as well as art that represents any of these events.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




